
Early Registration Procedures 
 

Students with Disabilities 
 

All clients eligible for early priority registration will receive a letter via U.S. mail 

several weeks before early registration begins. This letter will be sent to the student’s 

address currently on file with the University. The envelope will be marked on the outside 

with the following notation in boldface print: 
 

IMPORTANT REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

OPEN IMMEDIATELY 
 

It is extremely important that you maintain a current mailing address with the 

University at all times. If you receive your mail at a location other than where you 

actually reside, you should ensure that someone is forwarding your mail to you in a 

timely manner. 

 

The notification letter will contain a variety of important information pertaining to 

early registration: 

  

√ Reminder to meet with your adviser, discuss your schedule plans, and secure 

   your TAP number from your adviser. 

 

√ Reminder to complete all curriculum changes prior to registration. 

 

√ Date and time to begin early priority registration. 

 

On the day early registration begins, the student can register via telephone or the MU 

web. An early registration TAP number is required to access the early registration 

system. 


